
June 21st, 2022

Change of Destination Waiver for IPI via PSW (June-July 2022)

Dear Valued ONE Customers,

Due to heavy delays for intermodal rail deliveries of transpacific eastbound cargo via PSW ports,
“change of destination” (COD) administrative charges will be waived when changing destination on
bills of lading from an ”intermodal rail point” via Los Angeles, Long Beach, or Oakland (PSW) to local
PSW ports.

Customers may request this waiver beginning June 21st, 2022 through July 21st, 2022. ONE approval
is required for containers that have already discharged.

On July 21st, ONE will re-evaluate the operational delays and decide if the COD charge should be
restored for inland points to local PSW. Please refer to the table below:

Waiver Scope
Trade Discharge Port Destination Change COD quantum

Transpacific Eastbound PSW (Los Angeles, Long
Beach, Oakland)

Inland point to local
PSW

$0 per B/L

Inland point to
inland point

$400 per B/L

Should you have any questions regarding your cargo, please contact ONE Customer Service. We
appreciate your business and thank you for choosing ONE.

Sincerely,

Ocean Network Express (North America) Inc.


